
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Saturday Holiday 

Date: 23.02.2024 

Dear Parent, 
 
Please be informed that Saturday, 24th February, 2024 will be a Holiday for all the 
Grades (1-12) 
 
Note:  

 Remedial classes will not be conducted. 
 Office will remain closed on Saturday, 24th February, 2024 

 
 

Warm Regards 
Principal  
Carmel Academy 
 

 


